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LF PCN #C0163:  177 Series Fuse Holder Manufacturing Location Change 
 
Littlelfuse sent out PCN #C0129 on 06/29/2015 to inform you that the manufacturing location for the 
products listed below was moving from Germany to Taiwan.  Littelfuse subsequently found out that one of 
our supply chain partners in that region had changed materials for some of the components and the material 
changes could affect product performance in some applications depending on how the product is installed, 
the current rating in the application, and other factors.   
 
You are receiving this notice because our records indicate that you have purchased some of the products in 
question and Littelfuse would like to advise you that we have moved production back to the original location 
in Germany utilizing the original materials. 
 

Material  Description    
177.5701.0001  Block Holder for Strip Fuse 
177.5705.0001  Block Holder for Strip Fuse 
177.5731.0001  Block Holder for Strip Fuse 
177.5721.0001  Block Holder for Strip Fuse 
 

 
Next Steps: 

 If you have unused product of the items listed above with a country of origin = Taiwan, then please 
contact your Littelfuse sales representative to arrange for replacement product at no charge. 

 For products that you have already installed (or sold), please contact Littelfuse engineering at 781-
810-4951 so that we can understand the application(s) and help you determine what, if any, actions 
you might want to take.  

 
Best Regards, 
 

Pat Prince 

 
Pat Prince 
Associate Product Manager – Commercial Vehicle Products 
pprince@littelfuse.com 
  

 
 


